
 

Notice of Site C Project Construction Activities 

 
September 19, 2019 
 
Construction update: Geotechnical investigations in Hudson’s Hope  
 
Dear neighbour, 
 
We are writing to let you know about upcoming Site C work taking place in your community.  

Starting the week of September 23, we will be conducting geotechnical investigations in various locations 
throughout Hudson’s Hope. The purpose of this work is to install and commission groundwater monitoring 
wells.  

We will be drilling small test holes at groundwater sample sites in different locations. Crews will be at each 
site for approximately two to three days. 

Investigations, tests and installations of groundwater monitoring wells will continue until the end of October.  

What to expect 

- Increased noise and vibration from drilling and hydrovac trucks. Noise levels will be similar to 
construction noise. 

- Traffic control personnel and signage. 
- Work is expected to occur 7 am – 7 pm from Monday to Saturday and 10 am – 7 pm on Sunday. 
- No interruption in utility services will occur due to this work. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we complete this work. Please feel free to contact us with any 
questions or concerns.  
 

Sincerely,  

Site C project team  

 
 
Website: sitecproject.com  
Phone:  1-877-217-0777  
Email:  sitec@bchydro.com   
Twitter:  @sitecproject 
 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

https://www.sitecproject.com/
mailto:sitec@bchydro.com
https://twitter.com/sitecproject

